www.kibion.com

Newsletter



SEPTEMBER 2013

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Change of QPPV

For your information, Kibion AB has changed the Qualified Person for Pharmacovigilance (QPPV). The new QPPV is Dr Peter Hjelmström.

The contact details regarding safety concerns are:

Phone switchboard: +46 18 780 88 00

Phone direct: +46 725 53 20 88

E-mail: safety@orexo.se

Please note that this information has already been submitted to the concerned authorities within Europe.

All relevant information and documentation re the QPPV can be found on the Kibion web, Distributor login/General.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need an explanation regarding the QPPV.

Best regards Anna

Anna Karlsson Manager Regulatory Affairs

Kibion AB part of Orexo Box 303 SE-751 05 Uppsala Sweden

Visiting address: Virdings allé 32 A

Phone: +46 (0)18 780 88 00 Direct: +46 (0)18 780 88 02 Mobile: +46 (0)76 790 52 88 Fax: +46 (0)18 780 88 88 VAT SE 556610-9814

E-mail: anna.karlsson@kibion.com

www.kibion.com